
 

 

15 November 2023 

Dear Minister 

Health Committee members have recently been contacted by a family who are concerned about the 

NICE draft guidance on the provision of Kaftrio, and the implications of this for their young nephew.  

I understand that NICE is currently consulting on the use of several treatments, including Kaftrio, and 

that the Welsh Government is listed as a ‘general commentator’ to this consultation. Could you please 

confirm what the Welsh Government’s position is in relation to the provision of Kaftrio and whether 

you intend to respond to the NICE consultation. 

Yours sincerely 

Russell George MS 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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